nationalgrid

We are upgrading infrastructure

to provide better service to
your community.
Suffolk County | June 2025

Dear Neighbor,

Beginning in July 2025, we will begin upgrading our
facility in Holtsville, NY. The Holtsville Facility has been

serving Long Island safely and reliably since the 1970s.

This project aims to upgrade existing equipment to
ensure continued service for decades. All construction
will occur within the facility, with no expansion required.

Upgrades to our facility:

e Survey of existing facility infrastructure.

o Upgrades to the compressor system.

o Power Distribution Center (PDC) upgrade.

e Upgrade of existing foundation heating system.
¢ Replacement and inspection of tank stairs.

Please note, all work will take place inside the
National Grid Holtsville Facility.

This is an important notice. Please have it translated.

Este es un aviso importante. Por favor, hagalo traducir.

Este é um aviso importante. Quiera manda-lo traduzir.

Avis important. Veuillez traduire immediatement.

Questa & un’informazione importante, si prega di tradurla.
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Dies ist ein wichtiger Hinweis. Bitte lassen Sie es Ubersetzen.
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Das ist ein wichtiger Hinweis. Bitte lassen Sie ihn Ubersetzen.
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Smell gas?
Act fast.

Call 911 or
1-800-490-0045

ngrid.com/gassafety
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nationalgrid Holtsville Facility Upgrade

Quick project facts:

What: Upgrading the National Grid Holtsville
Facility

Where: Holtsville, NY
When: July 2025 — Fall 2026
Hours: Monday to Saturday 8:00 am — 5:00 pm*

*Due to the complexities of outdoor construction, schedule subject to
change.

Project Benefits

The Holtsville facility upgrade project will increase
the safety and reliability in our local energy
system.

Questions?

Phone: (631) 612-9440
Email: Box.holtsville@nationalgrid.com

Website: www.ngrid.com/holtsville
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